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The Korean students who came to Ukraine a month ago for an English camp attended a closing 

ceremony on July 21. The four-week English camp program was organized by the Korea Multicultural 

Peace Federation. 

At the same time, it was the opening of an English camp program for 15 Korean high-school students. 

The new students’ group came together with Korea Multicultural Peace Federation head Mr. Son and his 

wife.  

Graduates of the English camp 

program expressed their feelings 

about their month in Ukraine through 

testimonies, presentations and even 

entertainment. The most moving 

experience for everyone was the 

three-day witnessing campaign in the 

cities of Odessa, Dnipro and Kharkiv. 

All the graduates received certificates 

and gifts. They surely also received 

good memories that will last all their 

lives. 


